Dear Parents/Guardians,

Helo! My name is Mrs. Sara Benson and | am back at Park Street Schodl for the 2017-2018 school
year. ] am so very excited to be here and | am having a wonderful fime feaching your chidren! You are receiving
this leffer and registration form because your chid has shown an inferest in joning the school’s Junior Choir.

Important information fo know:

3¢ There is a regstration form that is attached to this information lefter. I your chid wil be joinng Junior
Chair, please fil out the form and have your chid bring it back fo me af schoal.

J¢ This is only for students in K-2

34 This choir is directed by Mrs. Benson with assisfance from Mrs. Davidson.

Rehearsals
34 We rehearse each Monday during the lunch hour recess
Performances

44 Students are required to memorize dl music.

3¢ Students are asked fo wear dark bottoms (preferably black) ond white tops fo dll performances.

54 We wil have one performance on December 6th, one af music festival in Apri, one on May 9" ond
perhaps a few other performances.

3¢ When you chid is performing in public we camot guarantee that their picture wil be posted onine. We
wil not be posting i, but it may end up posted by other viewers and/or parents.

I you have any other questions, please do not hesitate fo confact me here at the schodl or by emai.

**Due to increased participation in Orchestra, Junior Chair and Glee over the years we are finding that we are
in need of a parent committee to help with the overdl organization of the music program. Being a part of this
commitfee would include such responsioiies as: fundraising, supervision during concerfs, chaperoning trips, clean
up affer concerts, efc. If' you are wiling to help out with this committee, it would be greatly appreciated and to
join send me an emal at sarabenson@nbednb ca.

Thank you so much for your supporf!
Mrs. Sara Benson

Music Teacher, Park Street School
sarabenson@nbednb ca
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